
Dear Friends and Neighbors,

My thoughts and heart are with the family of Cecile Richards who passed away on
January 20, 2025. She was an indomitable force advocating for women’s health and
reproductive rights at Planned Parenthood. We are forever grateful for her lifetime of
work defending our freedoms. 

This week in the Assembly, we passed a legislative package supporting reproductive
health care protections in New York on the anniversary of Roe v. Wade. I will always
work to safeguard the right to choose and fight against those who seek to undermine
our autonomy and freedom.

Community Board applications are now open! Apply to the Manhattan Borough
President’s Office to make your voice heard in our community. Enclosed in this report
are details on how to apply. 
  
As always, please consider our office your resource. 

Phone: 212.288.4607
Email: SeawrightR@NYAssembly.gov

 
Sincerely,

REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT 

 
Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright Cosponsors and

Strongly Supports Legislation Bolstering Reproductive Health
Care Protections in New York on the Anniversary of Roe v.

Wade 

New York State is a leader in protecting reproductive freedoms and women’s rights, which is now more
important than ever after the leadership change at the federal level. We must remain vigilant as we have
already seen new attacks on these rights emerge. That’s why we are taking immediate action.
 
Personal health materials are often accessed by third parties and sold. This allows private information,
such as location data from visits to reproductive health centers or domestic violence shelters, and details
from health apps like period trackers, which are to be shared without a person’s knowledge. To tackle this
threat, we passed legislation to strengthen protections for New Yorkers’ privacy and health information
regarding online health materials (A.2141). The bill would allow New Yorkers to reclaim and retain control
of their data and prohibit online services from sharing personal data without affirmative consent.
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Unfortunately, our neighbors in other states are often not afforded the same reproductive protections that
New Yorkers are granted. We must do all we can to help them. That’s why we passed a bill to help
protect doctors who care for patients from other states. This legislation would allow prescription labels for
medications like mifepristone, which can be used for medication abortions, to be labeled with the name of
the health care practice instead of the specific prescriber, protecting their identity (A.2145-A).
 
Safeguarding online health data and protecting reproductive health care doctors continues the Assembly
Majority’s commitment to supporting the well-being of women in New York. I will always work to
safeguard the right to choose and fight against those who seek to undermine our autonomy and freedom.

Seawright Meets with the Assembly Legislative Aging Team

The team discussed the $45 million proposal in the Governor’s Executive Budget to eliminate waitlists for
essential services from the New York State Office for the Aging and legislation to expand the Elderly
Pharmaceutical Insurance Coverage (EPIC) program.  

 

News You Can Use

Here's How To Join Your Local Community Board

Here's How To Join Your Local Community Board - Upper East Side, NY - Applications for community



boards are live now.

Read More

Consider Our Office Your Resource!

Community Leaders & Neighborhood Business Grants

A Community Leaders Grant is a microgrant given out to New Yorkers by CitizensNYC. CitizensNYC
awards microgrants of up to $5,000 to community-building projects carried out by resident-led groups to
improve neighborhood life, strengthen local leadership, and scale community partnerships.

Click here for more information

Neighborhood Business Grant: Grants of up to $5,000 for small businesses who are “doing well by doing
good” in their neighborhood. These awards can provide funding to support the wide range of initiatives
your business undertakes to positively impact your community, especially those that are custom-tailored
to meet the local needs you see.

Click here for more information
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Upcoming Events





Construction Updates

Reconstruction of York Ave. Combined Sewers and Water Mains Project
Weekly Bulletin

Weather and field conditions permitting, the following is the anticipated work schedule for the week ending
on Friday, January 31, 2025.   

All significant operations include heavy construction machinery, jackhammering, saw cutting, etc.
Pedestrian access to sidewalks and entryways will always be maintained. 

Water, gas, electric, telephone, and cable services will not be interrupted.

According to city regulations, garbage can be placed and picked up anywhere on the sidewalk while
construction is in progress and where it is feasible for your private carting. 

Accommodation for individuals with Disabilities: If this project may uniquely impact you or someone



you know, please get in touch with me and the Field Office as soon as possible to inform them of your
situation or concerns at (646) 838-7942            

For questions or inquiries regarding Con Edison’s work, please contact:
Email:  ManhattanRCA@coned.com

Community Update: January 17, 2024

Community Update: January 10, 2024

Community Update: January 3, 2024

Community Update: A Year in Review December 31, 2024

Did someone forward this email to you?
Sign up for our e-news here.

 

Share This Email  Share This Email

      

Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright | 1485 York Avenue | New York, NY 10075 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://conta.cc/3WkHKEw
https://conta.cc/3E03mzC
https://conta.cc/41X5xhk
https://conta.cc/3VRSdad
https://nyassembly.gov/mem/Rebecca-A-Seawright/enews/
https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1129780019665/6ed387b2-ff39-4258-bd81-7c2976649ea7
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Community+Report%3A+January+24%2C+2025%3A+https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1129780019665/6ed387b2-ff39-4258-bd81-7c2976649ea7
https://www.facebook.com/RebeccaASeawright/
https://twitter.com/SeawrightForNY
https://www.instagram.com/seawrightforny/?hl=en
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

	Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright Cosponsors and Strongly Supports Legislation Bolstering Reproductive Health Care Protections in New York on the Anniversary of Roe v. Wade
	Seawright Meets with the Assembly Legislative Aging Team
	News You Can Use
	Here's How To Join Your Local Community Board
	Consider Our Office Your Resource!
	Community Leaders & Neighborhood Business Grants

	Upcoming Events
	Construction Updates
	Reconstruction of York Ave. Combined Sewers and Water Mains Project Weekly Bulletin

